KOREA - KENYA POSTER CONTEST

Korean Studies Conference (Dec. 12-13, 2014) at Safari Club

The organizing committee invites students to prepare posters

showing relations between Kenya and Korea.

Creative posters will be selected for presentation during the

conference and will win Kshs. 5,000 each.

Posters must be submitted to Korean Studies Office,

Education Building ED 203 by 1st December, 2014,
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